
WASTELINE, INC. 
P.O. Box 3471  Rapid City, SD 57709-3471 (605)939-0650 

PO Box 88 Cortez, CO 81321-0088 (970) 564-1380 

E-mail: NBarton@WASTELINEINC.net, Wasteline.84532@gmail.com   
 

PN# 5191 DRMS File M-2022-018 

29 July 2022 

Mr. Lucas West 

Environmental Specialist 

1313 Sherman Street Room 215 c/o 1001 East 62nd Avenue Room 215 

Denver, CO 80216 

VIA E-mail 

 

Subject:  Third M-2022-018 Request for Extension on Decision Date 

Dear Mr. West: 

As discussed, we are requesting an extension to the decision date for the South Hinsdale Gravel Pit for 30 

days, from 01 August to 31 August 2022. 

We (Wasteline and the Texers) appreciate your work and assistance in coordinating the work. 

If you need any additional information from WASTELINE, please let us know.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nathan A. Barton, CE, PE, DEE Environmental and Permitting Compliance Engineer 

For South Hinsdale County Sand & Gravel LLC 


